
From: Charles, Aisosa <Aisosa.charles@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 October 2022 11:20 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: RE: APP/V1505/W/22/3298599 - Land north of Kennel Lane, Billericay 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hello All, 
 
I confirm receipt of the duly completed s106 legal agreement on 13 October 2022 from the main 
parties in respect to the planning obligations set out in the Council’s Compliance Statement. 
Consequently, Inspector Dillon thanks all main and interested parties for their ongoing participation 
and co-operation advises that this Inquiry is now closed. 
 
I would be obliged if the Council could post a copy of this communication on their website as soon as 
possible. 
 
Kind regards 
Aisosa 
 
________________________ 
Aisosa Charles-Enoma | Inquiries & Major Casework Team 
The Planning Inspectorate 
3J Kite Wing, Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN 
aisosa.charles@planninginspectorate.gov.uk  
03034445519 
https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate | @PINSgov  
 
Please note my work pattern is Mon,Wed,Thurs and Fri 


